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Modification Request to Woodlawn Bioreactor site 

(MP_100012 MOD2 and DA Q91/00233 MOD3) 

 

The Tarago and District Progress Association (TADPAI) thanks you for providing the opportunity to 

comment on the modification requests lodged by Veolia Environmental Services. 

 

Our concern is with the request to remove requirement to seek up front approval for receipt of waste 

above 50,000tpa by road.  

 

TADPAI has the view that the Secretary approval should still be sought by Veolia, as that approval is 

linked to conditions that need to be met. Retaining the Secretary’s approval step should ensure that 

all conditions have been satisfied before the 50,000tpa waste limit is passed 

 

In Summary 

 

TADPAI agrees to the modification request subject to the condition that Secretary Approval be 

obtained (and all supporting conditions be met) before transporting more than 50,000 tpa by road. 

 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Neil Shepherd 

Secretary  

Tarago and District Progress Association Inc. 

25th July 2017 
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